
Marlene J. Thomason 

Supervisor Chris Lopez 
Monterey County Board of Supervisors, District 3 
168 W. Alisal Street, 1st Floor 
Salinas, CA 93901 

Dear Supervisor Lopez, 

I am writing to request reappointment to the Cholame Valley Cemetery District for a new 
term ending February 1, 2027. Since beginning my service on the Board in 1996, I have 
been dedicated to preserving and maintaining the Cholame Valley Cemetery for our small, 
tight-knit community. 

Throughout my years of service, I have been committed to ensuring that the cemetery 
remains a place of dignity and respect for the families it serves. My role on the Board has 
allowed me to work closely with community members and address their needs, and I 
believe my continued service would be valuable in maintaining the stability and integrity of 
the district. 

I would be honored to continue serving the community in this capacity and would 
appreciate your consideration for reappointment. Please feel free to contact me at 
805-463-2347 if you need any additional information.

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Marlene J. Thomason 


